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Morrow's Tree Board meeting was called to order by President Judy Neal at 10:00 on 

Tuesday, October 8 at the Village Administration Building.  The Pledge of Allegiance was 

recited and minutes of September's  meeting were read and approved. 

 

1)  We recently met with several members of the Bishop family and obtained their permission 

to use their park for our memorial grove. 

2)  We received permission from Village Council to draw up an emergency plan and will begin 

work on it in 2020. 

3)  We donated some tree related books to LMJH Library.  

4)  Each family that had a brick by the depot will be notified that they may choose to keep 

theirs or allow it to be displayed in the memorial grove. 

5)  Seven sweet gum trees have been ordered and will be planted before winter. 

6)  Wendi will be consulted regarding the status of the half dead oak tree by the gazebo. 

7)  Judy will download all the information needed to apply for the Tree City USA Growth 

Award. 

8)  We need to check with Wendi regarding the creation of a flyer. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Agnes and seconded by Paul.  Next meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, November 12.  

 

Submitted by 

Agnes McIntosh, Secretary 

  


